
 

1) Please describe your general experience serving on this board, how has it gone? 

 It’s gone really well but the last year with having the restrictions of COVID and not meeting in 

person, I think it’s been quite nice that the energy on the calls is really up beat and in a way it’s 

been a somewhat easier process and I’ve been enjoying the experience of jumping on the call 

making things happen? 

2)  What specific contributions or achievements have you personally been a part of on this 

board? 

 I would say that providing some consistency, as new members come in, has been beneficial to 

the board, also with the passage of the additional headstart slots that we’ve been able to get 

has been a great accomplishment being able to utilize the information on the calls to my 

community has been invaluable.  

3) What goals or intentions do you hope to personally bring to the board going forward? 

 I think that again being able to have the information from the policy council meetings to share 

with the community here and having access to that information has been really invaluable and 

in addition to that being able to be dedicated to showing up, being present, and helping 

facilitate initiatives as they need to move forward is a good goal for me. 

4) Are there changes you would propose for the board itself if you could?  

 I think the head start team does such a good job prepping the policy council for the meetings. 

They put so much time and effort to make sure the meetings are informative and productive. I 

think it is really well run and inclusive. 

5) What is your capacity to meet the obligations of the board going forward? Are there any 

new obligations or roles you have that might pose a conflict with the board that are 

new/different since you were last appointed? 

I don’t believe so. 

 


